
Breckenridge Active Living Committee meeting was held on Wednesday, August 13, 2025, at 9:00 
a.m. in the Council Chambers. 

 
Members Present: Lori Gefre, Curt Londroche, Corrina Erickson, Patrick Hollister (telecom), Jordan 
Evenson, Liz Mattis, Josh Krueger, Neil Crocker, Angie Cleveland, Maggie Wiertzema (new 
member)  
 
1. Call to Order 
Neil called the meeting to order at 9:01 AM. 
 
2. Approval of Minutes: Curtis offered a motion to approve the minutes of the July 9, 2025, 
meeting. The motion was seconded by Angie and carried unanimously. 
 
3. Power of 100 
a. Update 
The committee is continuing to work on the video, currently doing the final touches on the handout, 
and has completed the 2nd Annual Twin Town Pickleball Tournament Sponsorship Opportunity 
information sheet and form. The sponsorship information sheet will begin to be distributed to 
businesses soon.  
 
b. Members who would like to attend the event (10) 
The members who voiced that they would like to attend are Neil, Corrina, Lori, Brooks, Jordan and 
Josh. The committee will purchase 10 tickets, with the sub-committee member getting a first chance 
with the remaining tickets. 
 
4. Other Business 
a. Pickleball Sign 
The committee has no changes to the sign that was included in the agenda packet. Neil suggested 
the size be 4 feet across X 3 feet down. Patrick did say there may be some funding for this sign and to 
get a quote and email him the information. Lori will get a quote and send the information to Patrick.  
 
b. Highway 75 Banners 
-Lori informed the committee that the current banners that are placed on the walk/bike path are done 
with their sponsorship timeframe and this is time for new sponsorships and a to possibly expand 
throughout the city.  
-Discussions included tiered pricing for sponsorship, consistent designs for banners, and the potential 
for higher revenue.  
-The committee acknowledged the need for artistic input and began brainstorming ideas for 
implementation.  
-The information will need to be sent out to businesses in December with a deadline for return of mid-
January, with the new banners being hung in Spring of 2026 (March).  
 
5. New project- discussion 
a. Levee path 

-Neil is struggling to find grant funding for pedestrian pathways with joint motorized vehicle use, due to 

the golf course levee needing the work to the top layer. The committee discussed other areas of the 

city that could use a path that does not currently have motorized vehicle use.  

 

b. Ideas from youth 

No updates currently.  

 

 



 

c. Other 

i. Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) Grant 

This grant could be used potentially by Lions Park to 11th Street North and/or South 7th Street to KT 

road.  

 

Other 

-Headwaters Day is Saturday, September 13th in Welles Memorial Park 
-2nd Annual Twin Town Pickleball Tournament is Saturday, September 20th in Breckenridge 
-Curtis informed the committee that the Headwater Queen Royalty is actively seeking candidates for 
both age groups (regular 17-22 and junior 13-16) 
 
Motion by Corrina to adjourn the meeting at 9:45 am. Seconded by Curtis and carried unanimously.  
 
The next Active Living Committee Meeting will be Wednesday, September 10, 2025, at 9:00 AM. 


